
JMF6 A level results 2024 

Staff, parents, and governors at JMF6, the joint sixth form of John Mason School and Fitzharrys School, are proud of 

the achievements of all students receiving their A level and level 3 results today. 

Following two years of hard work, and a morning of 

nerves and excitement, it was brilliant to 

congratulate JMF6 students as they head off to 

university, apprenticeships, and employment.   

Amongst many superb results were Sonya who 

received 4 A* grades and is going to Cardiff 

University to study international relations. Max 

received 3 A* and an A and is studying Chemistry at 

Edinburgh University. Lilia got 2 A* and 2 B grades, 

she is heading to Exeter to read Law. Laura achieved 

5 A* grades and is off to study Engineering at the 

University of Cambridge. 

Pictured left: Sonya, Max, Lilia, and Laura. 

Henry and Danny also did superbly, with Henry achieving 3 A* grades, he is heading to the 

University of Oxford to study Mathematics and 

Statistics. Danny achieved 3 A* and 2 A grades, 

he is reading Mathematics at Warwick University.  

Pictured left: Henry and Danny. 

There were many other fantastic achievements 

across JMF6, including Elliot and Ana who are 

going to study Politics and International relations 

at the University of York and Veterinary Medicine 

at the University of Nottingham respectively. 

Picture right: Elliot and Ana 

Students were congratulated by staff and classmates this morning, alongside accessing expert support and guidance 

in their next steps.  

With 27% of grades being A*-A and with students across the board gaining places at university courses and 

apprenticeships of their choice, we are really proud of all our students and what they have achieved, and we wish 

them well in their next steps.  

Will Speke, Headteacher, Fitzharrys School 

Al West, Headteacher, John Mason School 

             

    


